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The Madden Institute Mentoring Program
· Program was started during the 2008-2009 academic year by Jason Feulner (Director of The Madden Institute) with assistance from the Office of Career Services.

· The goal of the program is "to facilitate communications and meetings between a junior or senior student who is curious about a particular career field with a practitioner who has significant experience in that area".

· Participation:

· First year - 26 students, 11 alumni mentors

· Second year - 25 students, 11 alumni mentors
· Throughout the year discussions surrounded career plans, job search, life choices, resumes, cover letters, networking, industry insights, and interview preparation

· The program was well received, with positive feedback from all participants
Information Systems Program Involvement and Current Status
· Applicability to IS program students discussed at last year's ISP Advisory Board meeting.

· Conversations were held with Jason Feulner. Potential options included:

· Add ISP students to Madden Institute's program and events.
· Create new ISP program with similar model to Madden Institute's model.
· Options were to be assessed following the academic year, and a course of action determined.

· Jason Feulner left Le Moyne following the academic year.

· Discussed future of the program with Wally Elmer; George Kulick will assume responsibilities of program.  

Next Steps
· Continue to pursue identified options.
· Meet with George Kulick to discuss options. 
· Strive for a November meeting.
